
Bowling event to benefit Big
Brothers Big Sisters
Big  Brothers  Big  Sisters  of  El  Dorado  County’s  first
fundraising effort in the South Lake Tahoe area is April 2.

The inaugural Bowl for Kids’ Sake will be from 11am-1pm at
Tahoe Bowl. The proceeds from this event will be used to
provide  preventative  one-on-one  mentoring  services  in  the
South Lake Tahoe community.

Contact the Laurie at 530.626.1222 to register as a captain or
team member.
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